
Sports Crew minutes 4.12.18 

Present: Mrs Bagall, T, E, G, J 

The meeting started with me introducing myself and explaining to the girls that I 

would aim for us to meet up every term to talk about sports and physical activity in 

the school.  They were keen to share their ideas and understood that they will also 

act as representatives for other children’s ideas and views. 

Discussion 

points 

Comments  Action 

Ideas/feedback 

about equipment 

or physical 

activities/ sports 

that the children 

feel need 

promoting in 

school.   

All the children suggested 

that more playground 

equipment would really 

promote physical activity 

and happy playtimes.   

 

 

 

 

The children felt that KS1 

should do swimming as 

well as KS2. I explained that 

money will be the main 

consideration for this and  

unlikely. 

 

The girls expressed a desire 

for there to be more PE 

lessons done outside. 

Mrs Bagall to speak to Mr Spicer 

about any money available to 

fund more playground 

equipment (maybe from “Friends 

of Regis”?) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feedback to staff through 

minutes or at a Staff Meeting. 

 

 

Mrs Bagall talked 

to the children 

about the idea of 

a rota of children 

to lead physical 

activities/games 

during 

lunchtimes. 

(Similar to Young 

Sports Leaders) 

The children were 

enthusiastic and positive 

about the idea.  It was 

agreed that we need to 

recruit more children to 

take part to ensure that 

children only do one 

lunchtime per week and 

work in a pair.  The girls 

agreed that we would need 

to include year 5 in this 

Sports Crew to speak to the year 

5s and year 6s and get a list of 

names of children who might be 

interested.  Depending on how 

many are interested, we will 

decide how to choose who we 

will recruit.  Ideally we need 10-

12 children and they will be 

trained up by Mrs Bagall next 

term on Tuesday lunchtimes – 

developing skills in leadership as 



initiative and said that they 

would speak to the year 5s 

and year 6s at some point 

over the next week.  

well as providing them with  a 

range of ideas and physical 

activities which they can lead at 

lunchtimes.  

 


